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It's the final countdown! Great job for making
it to the end of the school year.

Congratulations to our seniors! We wish them
luck with all their future endeavors and know
they'll always be a part of our TRIO family! We
can't wait to celebrate with them on the 20th.

May will be the final newsletter of the school
year, as well as the final tutoring sessions. We
hope to see a bunch of you this summer for
summer academy!

Important Dates

May 13th: Last Saturday Tutoring for
the Year! Becca's Last Day tutoring.
May 18th: Last after-school tutoring
session.
May 2oth: Senior Graduation
Celebration
May 3ist: Tentative REAL Salt Lake
Game. Kenny will use GroupMe to
tell you more!

Seniors! Come out and celebrate with us. See the invitation below and RSVP.
Due to space limitations, the invite is limited to seniors only!

TRIO Upward Bound Invites You to a

GRADUATION CELEBRATION

In Honor Of

THE UB SENIORS

Saturday, 20 May 2023
10:30 AM

GLENDALE LIBRARY

1375 Concord St, Salt Lake City, UT 84104

RSVP:
https://uvtahsa.azl.qualtrics.com/jfe/form
/SV_dbzwdXA491GEOVA
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Thank
You Rubi!

Our amazing UB coordinator Rubi Coria has accepted a
position in TRIO to be the SSS manager. She'll be transitioning
oul of Upward Bound and working with the college students.
We're glad that she's still around, but will miss her immensely
in UB. Thanks for everything Rubi and good luck with SSS!

Welcome
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Hello! My name is Marley Dominguez (she/her/ella) and I'm a first-generation
Latina from SLC, Utah. I attended Westminster College for undergrad as a first-
generation student where I studied Justice Studies and Gender Studies. Since then,
I've made the transition to working at the University of Utah, where I've worked at
different centers like the Center for Equity and Student Belonging (CESB), the
University Counseling Center (UCC), and now TRIO. I love working with students,
and I'm excited to help run the Upward Bound program as the UB Coordinator!

Marley will be attending tutoring on May 13th to meet all of you! Plus it's our last
Saturday session of the year, so you should all come out!



https://utahsa.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dbzwdXA491GE0vA

Community
Service at
Glendale!

This will be the last newsletter made by Becca. She's moving on from TRIO next year
to return to the classroom full-time. She will miss you all immensely! Give her a shout
out!
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